## Week beginning 13<sup>th</sup> July 2020

## Year 2 Time Capsule Project.

This week you are focusing on a project. You are living through history at the moment and people will look back at 2020 as a moment in history.

So, we are going to make a time capsule of our memories of Lockdown and 2020 for future generations of the school to dig up.

Here are some activities that you could do and some items that you may want to consider putting into the time capsule. Attached are some sheets you can use if you wish or you might want to design your own.

1. First you need to make your time capsule, it needs to be made of something sturdy that is not going to disintegrate over time. You need a title on the box E.g. Time capsule 2020, Or Covid 19. You then need to decide when you would like it to be opened: 2030? 2040? 2050? You may want to decorate the box too.







- Write a diary extract about one of the days in Lockdown. Think about what you did, what it was like, how you were feeling. Think about home schooling, activities you could do.
- 3. Make a poster about who you are: your name/age/where you live/what you enjoy doing/how you felt during lockdown/what you are looking forward to doing again.
- 4. Interview Mum or Dad, how did they feel about having to home school you, what they miss.
- 5. Make a collage of all the things that represent Lockdown, these can be drawings/photographs/newspaper cuttings/ e.g. the Rainbow, clap for carers, staying safe, empty streets, things you did at home, nurses, up to you.

Other ideas you may want to include:

- a local paper with Covid-19 headlines
- a 2020 dated coin
- a national newspaper

- a drawing of the family including pets, names, ages etc
- memorabilia from a day in the garden or nature (we've just collected a feather and shell from the beach)
- A 2020 postage stamp
- a painted pebble with the date on
- a letter from a grandparent
- a current magazine
- children's handprints to show how much they've grown

It is up to you. It needs to represent you, your family and what is was like during Lockdown.

Be creative and have fun! Bring it into school in September so we can see what you have done. We are hoping to create a school time capsule to bury in the grounds with things from everybody.

Have a fantastic summer, thank you all for working so hard in some very strange times. Good Luck in Oaks and remember you are all amazing!!!

See you in September.

Mrs. Edgeworth